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Comments: Many local family's have been going to these areas for decades. The forest should be there for the

people who love it. Winter or summer, we need to keep these areas open to the public. Closing these areas will

only have a heavier impact on other areas. I believe the USFS mismanages all forest lands and this is why we

have uncontrollable fire seasons. 


